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Dear Club or Organization:

The Carmel Green Teen Micro-Grant Program is seeking new board members. We are currently taking nominations and applications for both adult and youth board members interested in volunteering their time, talent, and energy to help keep our successful youth grant awarding program running. For students, this is an opportunity to learn valuable leadership skills and earn community service hours. For adults, it is an opportunity to help empower young people through an award-winning community service program.

The Carmel Green Teen Micro-Grant Program is a youth-directed program that awards small grants and provides technical guidance to young people for their youth-led environmental projects in Carmel, Indiana. The program utilizes middle and high school students to inspire and mentor youth, ages 18 and under, to identify environmental needs within the community and to design, fund, implement, and evaluate appropriate projects to address those needs. Created, developed, and administered by teens, the program's goal is to challenge area youth to use their skills, creativity and energy to help make our community greener. See CarmelGreenTeen.org for details.

Adult and youth board members typically volunteer less than two hours monthly from May-December, and 3-8 hours each in the grant promotion, selection, and award months of January-April. Board applicants are asked to serve a two-year term, and are welcome to serve additional years thereafter. We are seeking individuals from a wide variety of community groups, schools, and backgrounds.

Please let us know if you have someone you would like to nominate to apply for a board position. We will then contact the nominee to provide additional information and a board member application form. Adult and youth applicants must live in central Indiana and be able to attend meetings and regularly reply to emails. We are accepting youth applications from students in 6th-11th grades. We welcome adults of all ages. Applications are due May 10, so please reply promptly.

Thanks so much for your assistance. Please call or email with any questions or requests for additional details. We would love to talk with you.

Sincerely,

Margot Gibson

Carmel Green Teen Micro-Grant Program Adult Supervisor

mailto:admin@carmelgreenteen.org
317-557-4187
Send with this “Board Charter” and this year’s tentative meeting schedule
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